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All of the information on this page can be found on: 

 our website at www.penmillinfants.co.uk  

 the playground screen 

Golden Book Pupils 

Cygnet Alannah-Rose & Freddie 

Wren Gabriela &  Ethan 

Robin Rosemary & McKenzie-Louise 

Kingfisher Kuzey & Maya-Selena 

Woodpecker Ceejay & Carla-Marie 

Owl Raissa-Nicole & Dominic 

Attendance 

Pen Mill Academy attendance - 93% 
 

Our Attendance Bear was awarded to Woodpecker class who attained the highest 
class attendance this week with 98%. 

Team Points 

Well done to Maple Team who achieved the most points this week with 75 points. 

Awards were presented this week to the following children: 

Mobile Phones at Pen Mill Infant and Nursery Academy 

 
 

GREET YOUR CHILD WITH A SMILE NOT A MOBILE!                 

Please do not use mobile phones on the school premises 

http://www.penmillinfants.co.uk


Lucy’s Blue Day 

 

We are very excited to have, author, Chris Duke will visit us on 15th October to 
deliver a “Lucy’s Blue Day” session. 

The code: PENMILL can be used at  

www.lucyblueday.com to save on P&P and will be available until 11th October 
only! 

Books will available to purchase on the day. 

Please be aware  that any order purchased using the code will NOT be posted 
but will be brought with Chris on the day of the visit. 

 

Upcoming Dates - all dates can be found on our website 

Author of Lucy’s Blue Day  Assembly Tuesday, 15th October 

Nursery Parents meeting Friday 18th October 

Wellbeing Week Monday 21st October  - Friday 
25th October 

Harvest Service in St Michaels Church 
All parents welcome 

Tuesday 22nd October at 2pm 
 
 

Last Day of Term 25th October 

Children return back to school 4th November 


